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I am in support of Mark Latham's proposed Bill. It is too easy for potential vexatious litigants to 

pursue people through the courts over and over again with no firm grounds and out of spite. The 

person pursued is forced to defend themselves over and over again at great financial and emotional 

cost to them and to their families. This is not justice or fairness and the Courts need to be fair and 

firm so that such matters do not drag on for years and ruin lives. 


